
“Dear Brothers and Sisters, honor those who are your leaders in the Lord’s work. They 
work hard among you and warn you against all that is wrong. Think highly of them and 

give them your wholehearted love because of their work…”
Thessalonians 5:12-13

October is CLERGY APPRECIATION MONTH! This special event each year presents a 
great opportunity to say “thank you” to our pastors and their families.

We have ‘scheduled’ below the alphabet for sending wishes to Pastor(s) _____________
 (& ______________________) and their families throughout the month of October. 
Please see where your last name falls and send a note of appreciation to the pastors 
sometime during the week noted.

Last Name Send note week of:

   A - F    October 1st

   G – L    October 8th

   M – R    October 15th

   S – Z    October 22nd

Thanks for your cooperation in this surprise showering of thanks to Pastor ___________ 
(& Pastor _______________________)

God Bless!


